
TRAVEL DURING THE PANDEMIC 
(DOMESTIC AND INTERNATIONAL)

This is a reminder that all out-of-state and international 
funded travel at CUNY is still suspended and requires 
an advance waiver.  

As the CDC and NYS continue to update their guidance, 
we’ll be looking at ways this policy, which was always 
intended to be temporary, can be scaled back, but at 
this time all travel is still suspended. 

Petitions for an advance waiver should be submitted at 
least one month in advance to allow suffi cient lead time. 
Since not all petitions are approved, they should be submitted before 
fi nancial or other commitments are made.

For additional information and to download the waiver form please refer 
to the link listed below.  
https://www1.cuny.edu/sites/global/health-and-safety-abroad/travel-
during-the-pandemic-domestic-and-international/

Completed waivers should be sent to Kimberly Holland at 
Kimberly.Holland@cuny.edu.
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Remember
For additional questions or more information,

please feel free to contact Carolynn Julien at cjulien@hunter.cuny.edu.


